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Q1 I would like to put in place a freedom of information request to this Trust regarding your 

last external well led review. Could you tell me when it happened (MM/YY), who was 
commissioned to undertake it, and finally what was the cost of it? 

  
A1 The latest well led review was undertaken by CQC in April 2019 and has been published 

both on LHCH website and CQC website – we do not pay specifically for this although 
we do pay an annual fee to CQC which covers their inspection work.  
 
Trusts are recommended to undertake a well led review of Board governance every 
three years but we haven’t commissioned one in last three years because we did not 
feel this represented best value for taxpayer’s money – there is a disclosure in our 
annual report around this. 
 
For copies please see the Performance, Plans and Publications page of our website - 
http://www.lhch.nhs.uk/about-lhch/performance-plans-and-publications/ 
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